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Updates to nonemergency medical transportation (NEMT) benefits: 
 
On November 1, 2021, Veyo will replace MTM, Inc. as the new vendor for nonemergency 
medical transportation (NEMT) benefits. Wisconsin Medicaid members can still get rides, bus 
tickets, or money for gas with Veyo. Members will call the same number to schedule a ride. 
Members can also schedule a ride online.  
 
To schedule a ride or learn more, call 866-907-1493 or visit the website at wi.ridewithveyo.com. 
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